Marius Miklea

From: Gail Sanderson

Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 4:35 PM
To: corporate

Subject: Racquet club

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify that
the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe.

Dear mayor and council . Please retain racket club for benefit of valley residents and tourism amenities.  Sincerely,

Gail Sanderson ,lagoons stony creek. _ Seattle

Sent from my iPad



